
 

High school students will have an opportunity to job shadow 
professionals   from various criminal justice agencies. 

 
 

Students will be paired with: 
• Prosecuting Attorneys • Defense Attorneys • Probation 
• Law Enforcement Officers • Investigators • Judges 

 

 
The Criminal Justice Shadow Day will be held: August 2, 2019 ~ 8:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 

Board of Supervisors’ Chambers ~ 700 H Street, Sacramento 
 

Open to current Sacramento County high school students. 
Space is limited and on a first come, first served basis.  Please register early. 

 
Students will need to submit completed registration forms and a signed 

permission slip, which can be downloaded at www.sacda.org. 
 

The deadline to apply is July 30, 2019 
 

For questions, please email YouthPrograms@sacda.org 

5th Annual “Criminal Justice Shadow Day” 
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